
Sparsholt C. E. Primary School 
Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR 

Telephone:  01962 776264 

E-mail:  headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk  

   adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

   absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 
 

 

 
3rd December 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Children, 
I am extremely excited to tell you that Oak Class will be spending a whole day with 'Edith the ARP 
Warden' from Creative History next Tuesday.  We will spend the day taking part in WW2 history 
workshops.  
 
The school is subsidising the cost but we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per pupil 
to help cover the costs of the day. Please kindly complete and return the slip below as soon as 
possible. We would prefer payment to be made on line if possible although cheques and cash are 
accepted in the school office. 
When an activity cannot be sufficiently funded, it may have to be cancelled 
 
I hope you have a fabulous weekend. 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Gwilliam 
.                           

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Please return to the School Office 
 
Oak Class – WW2 day – Tuesday 7th December 2021 
 
I agree to my child ………………………………………………participating in the WW2 day and will pay a 
voluntary contribution of £3.50. To help administration please tick below how you will be paying. 
 
On-line         Cash         Cheque       
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………….  Dated …………………………………………………… 
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